Dear Parents and Students:
This year has gone very well up to this point! Keep up the good work as we head towards the end of the semester.  We have done exceptionally well at learning all of the different terms and skills needed to play basketball.  We only have a few more assignments left, so let's do our best to continue to excel.

Our first video lesson went very well, and the students gained a large insight into what we will be working on during the semester.  They were very enthusiastic to get started.  Since then, we have done crossword puzzles, word searches, and even a couple of basketball worksheets containing terminology and players from the NBA!

We finished our last video lesson with a class discussion on the different positions in basketball.  The class knew every position, where it was primarily located on the court, and the skill set that is required by each one.  We even went on to discuss players that were world famous at that position.  

This class has exceeded all expectations, and I look forward to looking at their completed webquests, I know they will be great!

Sincerely,

Coach Thomas

